‘ P&V 9 Partners for a Better Quality of Life

21 December, 2015

Mr. Charlie Thomas,
Norman Utilities Authority
201-A West Gray
Norman, Oklahoma 73070

Re:

Bishop Creek 12-inch Water Line Crossing
CP&Y Project No. LLSY 13490.00

Dear Mr. Thomas,

On Thursday, the 17" of December, 2015 at 2:00 P.M., three responsive bids were received
and publicly opened at the City of Norman's city hall for the Bishop Creek Water Line Project.
The three bids received are listed below with the apparent low bidder listed first.

Contractors Base Bid
McKee Utility Contractors, Inc.
Prague, Oklahoma $207,500.50
Krapff-Reynolds Construction Co.
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma $207,900.00
Matthews Trenching
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma $270,250.00

McKee Utility Contractors, Inc. of Prague, Oklahoma was the apparent responsive low bidder.
We have reviewed their bid proposal, with all items checked for correctness in their extensions
and additions. Based on the review and past project experiences, we find McKee Ultility
Contractors bid and qualifications to be competent to complete the project according to the
construction documents.

Therefore, CP&Y, Inc. recommends the award of contract to McKee Utility Contractors, Inc. for
their low bid amount of $207,500.50.

Should you or your staff have any questions please call.

Respectfully submitted,

CP&Y,

\;d)m Levitt, P.E.

Encl.

CC:

Mark Daniels, P.E.

file

2000 N. Classen Blvd., Suite 1410
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73106

405.848.2346 » 405.848.2393 fax
WWW.CpYi.com



